
                   NYSSA 

            Board Meeting 

          November 15, 2024 

.    Attendance:  Missing included: Jules, J. Battaglia, B. Rosen and Alan Finchley. 

.    Minutes:  Minutes were accepted as presented. 

.    Financials:   C. Schafer walked the Board through the financial activity up to 
November 15th. Everything tracking our Plan. 

.    Player Evaluation Forms:  Have all been completed and turned in. The Managers 
asked for a set each of all the Teams' info. 

 C. Schafer took the action and will prepare copies for the next Board Meeting. 

.    Managers' Initiative:  Managers were asked to contact their players to ask if any had 
an interest in becoming a Manager. 

The Managers were also asked to remind their players to submit 2025 Applications 
as soon as possible and to ask friends to join NYSSA next year. 

Managers suggested that after January 1st, depending on Applications received, 
we’d consider advertising in Newsday and local Penny Saver publications. Decision 
deferred until January 2025. 

.   Applications for 2025: We have 51 applications: 48 returning players and 3 new 
players. 

.   2025 Rules and Changes : Given attendance at the meeting no Rules votes were held. 
The Managers did suggest that the Rules Committee ( Jack and Jules) consider publishing 
Rules of the Game and Rules of the League as 2 separate documents. 

     Next Meeting:  Scheduled for December 13th, 2024,10 AM at Cantiague Park. 

                   

 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


